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Collin Roehner

From: trishpensito@gmail.com on behalf of Trish Ponder <gotlucky@pensito.com>
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 4:33 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL rate increase

I'm shocked that Florida Power & Light is asking for a rate increase. I understand there is no direct correlation 
between the price of fuel at the gas pump and the price of electricity but even so, this seems odd. 
 
FPL has a long history of spending its customers' money in a less than conservative manner. Yet they seem to 
have plenty of money to fight efforts to put solar power within reach. 
 
I hope you will protect FPL's customers and turn this request by FPL for still more money. 
 
Patricia Ponder 
46 Bay View Dr. 
St. Augustine FL 32084 
(904) 827-0495 
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